

Longmeadow Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr Toby Mills-Bishop
Head of School: Mrs Mikki Caplan and Mrs Kerry Randall
Oaks Cross, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 8LT
01438 351 087

admin@longmeadow.herts.sch.uk Follow us on Facebook and Instagram

10th March 2023

Hertfordshire Catering Limited Price Increase

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are writing to inform you that our catering provider, Hertfordshire Catering Limited, are increasing their prices from 1st April 2023. This means that a nursery school meal will now cost £2.41 per day and a primary school meal will now cost £3.15 per day.

We appreciate that these are very challenging times and would encourage you, if you feel that you may be entitled to free school meals, to apply by clicking the link below or alternatively you can contact the school office who can make an application on your behalf. You can apply if your child is in any class from reception up to year 6. If you are eligible you will also receive a supermarket voucher to help towards the cost of your supermarket shop during the school holidays.

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-school/free-school-meals/free-schoo

If you have any questions, please do contact the school office.

Thank you for your understanding.

Kind regards

The Longmeadow Team